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Dog days of summer are on us and all I can say is thank goodness for the evening rains to cool us 
down a little. 

I hope this article finds all of you getting much needed rains, and that your pastures are holding 
out for your mamas.  I also hope all of you have at least gotten one cutting of hay and are getting 
your second as I write.  Don’t forget if you’re not doing this already – make sure you check your 
water sources each and every day, and also make sure you have great minerals out for your 
herds, hopefully with a fly kill additive.     

July and August are months set aside for our Juniors!  I want to remind everyone that our Junior 
Beef Round Up takes place at Garrison Arena on August 4th – the 6th, with the Breed Show being 
on August 6th.  Please come out and support our Juniors, for they are our future Angus 
Producers! 

Today I leave you with sights of our Juniors from last year’s event, plus pictures from this year 
of the Juniors getting their cattle ready to show.  ENJOY!!   

Pictures - LAST YEARS Jr. Beef Round Up! 

 

 

Picture - Juniors getting their cattle ready for this year’s Jr. Beef Round Up! 

 
 
Don’t forget....................If you need to reach me, or if you have something cool to share with 
me, or if you have any great pictures from any event you have been to, please don’t hesitate to 
call me, or text me, or email me – I’d love to hook up with you.   
SCAA, c/o Sharon Furr - Secretary, 2049 Boyd Road, Blackstock, SC 29014, or to my email 
address below.   

Contact information: 704.577.3639 – spanishoaks@truvista.net   



 
I can’t wait to see you on the road, but until then............................................. 

 

PEACE         LOVE         COW 

Sharon 


